
From: alexandra ney  
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:38 AM 
To: Jackson, Linda <linda.jackson@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio 
<maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <mario.ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino 
<gino.rosati@vaughan.ca>; Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: GTA West and Bradford bypass 
 
Good morning, 
 
Following the deputations and letters from your residents regarding this mega Hwy 413, I ask: 

 York Region Council put forward a motion supporting the Federal Impact Assessment for both 
highways or failing that at a minimum refer the report to staff for review and recommendation 

  Please do more than simply acknowledge the letters and deputations 

 I also ask you review your endorsement of this hwy 

I hope you hear your residents, please act on our behalf.  We do not need any more mega hwys. We 
need farmland, greenbelt and clean air.  
 

Alexandra Ney 
Vaughan, On 
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